
 

Reminders! 

1. Please make sure to get your June field trip forms in by May 24th. 

2. Owl’s Nest class will be going to Serenity on Friday, May 18th at 

9am! 

3. DGF las day of school is June 1st.  

4. We are closed Monday, May 28th for Memorial Day. 

5. Please make sure your child has their OWN water bottle for outside 

time! 

6. Sunscreen will be provided by us by June 1st. Until then you will 

have to provide your own. 

7. Please make sure to initial your child’s belongings so they don’t get 

lost or mistaken for someone else’s!  


